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Ryan Hejmanowski, originally joined Kaleida Health in 2014 starting his career as 
a Lead Staffing Coordinator at Buffalo General Medical Center. Ryan joined the 
Emergency Management team as an Emergency Management Liaison to assist 
with exercises and live events throughout the system, and was also a dedicated 
member of the Hospital Emergency Response Team. Ryan left Kaleida Health in 
2020 for a brief time, returning in 2022 to join the Emergency Management 
Department as the Manager of Corporate Emergency Management. Ryan currently 
holds a Certified Healthcare Emergency Professional certification and Certified 
Healthcare Emergency Coordinator level II certification. Ryan chaired the Total 
Solar Eclipse HEPC planning committee and currently sits on the Erie County 
EMS Advisory board. Additionally, Ryan is an active volunteer 
firefighter/Advanced EMT for 18 years.  

 


